
 EAST CLIFF DRIVE  
PARKWAY PROJECT 
32nd Avenue to 41st Avenue 

 
 The County of Santa Cruz Redevelopment Agency and  

the Department of Public Works are pleased to announce: 
 

 The final construction phase of the East 
Cliff Parkway Project and Pleasure Point 

Park renovation is beginning this summer! 
 

 The construction contract was awarded to Pavex Construction who 
will start work this June.  This phase of the work includes new  
pedestrian and bicycle paths, roadway reconstruction, safety  

railings, replacement parking, drainage/storm water improvements 
and coastal native landscaping for most of the length of the road 
between 32nd Avenue and 41st Avenue.  The work also includes  
improvements to the Pleasure Point Park including a new public 

restroom.  It is anticipated that  construction will take approximately 
10 months and will be completed in the late spring of 2012. 

 
For more information go to the Redevelopment Webpage: 
http://www.buildastrongersoquelandliveoak.com/currproject_EastCliffDri

vePkwyandBluffStabilization.html 

For questions contact Melissa Allen 
Project Manager 454-2280 or Joel LaCagnin 

DPW Senior Engineer 454-2160 
 

Granite Rock/Pavex Construction 831-768-2700 
Construction Emergencies (Nights & Weekend) 800-562-0588 

 
 Servicios De Traducción 

Si usted necesita interpretación al español, por favor llame con anticipación 
a la Agencia de Reurbanización al teléfono (831) 454-2280. 
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